June 13, 2005

Local Government Services Bureau
Department of Administration

PO Box 200547

Helena, MT 59620-0547

Re: Three Forks’ Study Commission; Final report
To Whom It May Concern:

The City of Three Forks’ Local Government Study Commission has completed its
work and recommends a new form of government. Please find enclosed two copies of
their final report as required by 7-3-187, M.C.A.

If you have any questions, please contact me at address or phone number above.

Sincerely,

Ray Noble
Deputy Clerk &
Ex-officio member of the Study Commission

Copy to:

Local Government Center, MSU Bozeman (w/1 copy of encl)
Gallatin County, Clerk & Recorder (w/1 copy of encl)

City Attorney J. Robert Planalp (w/1 copy of encl)

Mayor & City Councilpersons (w/copy of encl)

City Clerk of Three Forks (w/1 copy of encl)



